
             LENT 2018 
 

LET’S TALK FAMILY  

As part of our preparation for the World meeting of Families and 
for the six weeks of Lent, you are invited to attend a six-week 
session called Lets talk family! 
This Programme is based on The Joy of Love (Pope Francis) 
and is a gentle approach to looking a little more closely at what 
love looks like in the context of family. Using engaging short 
videos, animations and activities to encourage discussion, it will 
offer families, parishes and wider society an opportunity to think 
about our vision and hopes for family and marriage, and a 
chance to rediscover the gift that family is to the world. 
 

The programme will also challenge us to reflect on how we can 
provide greater support for marriage and family in our local  
communities.  In particular, Pope Francis has asked us to think 
about support for newly married couples and outreach to  
families in need. 
 

We are looking forward to having lively and interesting  
discussion. Refreshments will be served!  
Day and Dates: Monday 19th and 26th of February AND  
Monday  5th, 12th, 19th and 26th March.  
Venue:  St Fergal's Parish  from 7.30 pm- 9pm  
 
 
 

QUIET SPACE An experience of guided prayer will be held 

in Loreto Convent starting Monday 19th February and through 
the five  weeks of Lent. It will consist of one half-hour meeting 
on one day each week at a time to be arranged with you. Details 
are in the Church Porch or can be obtained from:  
St Valerie Walsh at Loreto Convent—(086) 730 9246 
 

LENTEN TALKS 

Fr. John, Fr. Ben and their team invite you to join them for a 
series of 4 talks this Lent.  
The topics covered will be as follows: 
Mark’s Gospel (as this is the year of Mark),  
 The Passion,  
 The Paschal Mystery—Why did Jesus die?  
 The Resurrection 
WHEN: Thursdays 1st, 8th, 15th and 22nd March in the Side 
Chapel  
FROM: 7.30pm to 8.30pm  (prompt start and finish) 

ALL ARE WELCOME 
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MR SANDS YOUTH THEATRE Are holding an open Day for first 
and second years. Find out what youth theatre is all about… TODAY 
Sunday 18th February 2 to 5pm in St. Patrick’s School, Vevay Road, 
Bray. Have a chat with Mr. Sands members and join in a fun workshop. 
No experience is necessary. Admission is free and refreshments will be 
provided. 
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 IMPORTANT NOTICES 

EVENING MASS There will be an evening each day this week.  

MASS TIMES IN HOLY REDEEMER 

Sundays        9:00am Irish language Mass 
       10:30am, 12:00pm, 6:00pm  
Monday to Friday    10:00am  and 7pm. 
Saturday        10.00am  
Office Hours  Monday - Friday 9.30am-12.30pm 

Phone (01) 286 8413     Website www.holyredeemerbray.ie 
Email    office@holyredeemerbray.ie   

 PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 

 Prayer group with Exposition—Monday  
The Presbytery 8pm 

 Lectio Divina Group—Tuesday  
The Presbytery 11-12noon  

 Rosary and Prayers for the protection of Mothers and the  
 Unborn - Tuesday evening 8—9pm in the Presbytery 

 Holy Face Devotions—Tuesday immediately after the 7pm Mass 
main church (Prayer booklets available for new members) 

 Bray Gathering Charismatic Prayer Group—Wednesday Little 
Flower Hall 8pm 

 Silent Holy Hour  Side Chapel — Friday  
11am to 12 Noon 

1ST SUNDAY OF LENT 

In this Season of Lent, we Pray that our family relationships 
may be a mirror of God’s faithful loving kindness and a  
witness to our world.  
 

ACCORD ANNUAL COLLECTION The Annual  

Collection for ACCORD, the Diocesan Agency for Marriage and the 
Family, will be taken up at all Masses this weekend.  
This replaces the usual Share Collection.  
ACCORD Dublin offers:  
•  Marriage Preparation Courses  
•  Counselling for couples and individuals  
    experiencing difficulties in  their relationships  
•  A Relationship and Sexuality Programme for Schools  
ACCORD needs your support: PLEASE GIVE GENEROUSLY 

TRÓCAIRE BOXES are now available in the 

Church porch and the tables around the Church.  

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE 7th - 12th September 2018 

The parish will once again join the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
in September. The fully inclusive price is €739.00.   
Single room Supplement is €155-180 and is subject  
to availability. Instalments accepted. Final payment` 
due 15th June 2018. For further details, please see  
poster in the Church Porch or contact Michael in the  
sacristy on (01) 286 8649 or (01) 286 8413. 


